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From: Gordie Walsh [mailto:gjwalsh88@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 7:36 PM 
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca> 
Subject: Opposition to D.P. Murphy's Application for a gas station in Borden‐Carleton 

Mr. MacEwen, 

I am writing to oppose the permit of D.P. Murphy Inc. to build a gas station in our community of Borden-
Carleton.  We presently have 3 gas stations in our community, 2 of which have been family owned and 
operated for decades.  They have more than met the needs of locals and travellers alike for many, many 
years.  To see them close their doors due to another gas station opening would be a huge loss to our 
community.  Please consider this in your decision. 

Thank you. 

Gordon Walsh 
23516 Trans Canada Highway 
Borden-Carleton 
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